All Faiths Children’s Academy

4t March 2025

Dear Parents and Carers

RECEPTION - PARENT/CARER MEETINGS

On Tuesday 25" March and Thursday 27" March, we will be hosting parent consultations.
In order to book your parents evening slot with Mrs Bardoli, please click the link:

https://outlook.office365.com/owa/calendar/RECEPTIONParentsEveningMarch2025@tsatmail.org.
uk/bookings/
Please ensure to fill out all the relevant details and you should receive an email confirming your

appointment. If you need to change or cancel your appointment you will be able to do this yourself
via the confirmation email.

If you would like to book a slot with our Senco Mrs Bravo — please click the link:

https://outlook.office365.com/owa/calendar/SENCOParentsEveningMARCH2025MrsBravo@tsatmail.org.uk/bookings/

Meetings will take place in school and will last for 10 minutes. Booking closes on Monday 24th
March.

Kind regards
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Mr Kershaw
Head of School
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